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The Planning Inspectorate 
By email to: Sunnica@planninginspectorate.gov.uk   
 
 
 Your reference: EN010106 
 Our Reference: Sunnica DCO 
 Date: 30th November 2021 
 
 CASE-OFFICER: Rachna LEVEQUE 
 EMAIL: Rachna.Leveque@ 
  greatercambridgeplanning.org 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Application by Sunnica Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Sunnica 
Energy Farm – Adequacy of Consultation Request Response 
 
On the 19th of November 2021, PINS issued an adequacy of consultation request to the Greater 
Cambridge Shared Planning Service (GCSPS) as a statutory consultation body acting on behalf 
of South Cambridgeshire District Council and Cambridge City Council.  
 
The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service wish to confirm that we have no objection to 
this application to be considered for acceptance to the DCO Examination. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

R. Lévêque 
Name: Rachna Lévêque 
Job Title: Programme Manager Strategic Sites 
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